
State of Florida 

DATE: March 17,2009 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Oftice of Commission Cle 

FROM: Beth W. Salak, Director, Division of Regulatory Compliance , 
Adam J. Teitzman, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the General 

RE: Docket No. 090097-TI - Achowledgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No. 
TK169 by A & D MONTANA CORP., effective March 2,2009. 
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On March 2,2009, this docket was established to acknowledge the company's request for 
cancellation. On March 5, 2009, staff attempted collection of the 2009 Regulatory Assessment 
Fee (RAF). Mr. Juan Ramirez, Vice President, confirmed with staff that the minimum RAF 
would be the same whether he cancelled his IXC registration now or at the end of the year. 
Based upon this information, Mr. Ramirez advised staff via e-mail that he wanted to wait until 
closer to the end of the year to request cancellation since that would give him additional time to 
save the money to pay the 2009 RAF. 
cancellation. Pursuant to Section 2.07.C.2.d.(4), Administrative Procedures Manual, pleas close 
Docket No. 090097-TI as there are no pending issues that need to be addressed by the 
Commission. Please contact Paula Isler at 413-6502 if you have any questions. 
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Therefore, Mr. Ramirez withdrew his request r Office of the General Counsel (McKay) 
Division of Regulatory Compliance (Isler) t k a  u4cII 
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